The Honorable U.S. Senator Todd Young                                                                                                                                                       
310 E. 96th Street, Suite 350
Indianapolis, IN 46240

Dear Senator Young:
Thank you for your leadership, representing the great state of Indiana for the past 7 years.  I especially thank you for promoting the Wyden-Smith legislation, the Child Tax Credit (CTC) portion of which would help 16 million children across America.  Wyden-Smith is the kind of pro-family, tax-cutting bill that families working and living in Indiana are proud to see you lead on.
I write with a request that you continue to lead on this issue, and step into an even more prominent role as a champion of a Child Tax Credit that brings maximum benefit to families in Indiana.  If the tax bill containing the CTC does not pass this year, it will continue to be an important issue as the 2025 season begins.  With the entire tax code being rewritten in 2025, as your constituent, I feel deeply that there is an opportunity for you to champion a CTC that invests in children and reduces poverty and food insecurity for Indiana’s working families.  I respectfully ask that you take up the mantle.  
Thank you again for your ongoing leadership representing Hoosiers in the U.S. Senate.
Sincerely,


Name: 						Address:

Personal note if you desire on how, you see this through your day to day experiences serving in the pantry.
